
Are you interested in Sage Quest  
for your child?

Then come check out our innovative 
middle school program.

SAGE Quest Information Night:

Wednesday, February 9, 2022

Information Session at 6:30 to 7:15 p.m. 

Virtual Event on Microsoft Teams

Please RSVP: ryerson@hwdsb.on.ca 
by February 7, 2022

SAGE QUEST delivers:
� Deep commitment to equity and social justice
� Cross-curricular subject integration
� Focus on critical thinking
� No punishments or rewards
� Inclusive classroom community
� Emphasis on inquiry and global issues
� Opportunities for rich discussions

www.hwdsb.on.ca/ryerson




